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FOR GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 1491
Austin, Texas 78767-1491
512/477-1994

June 4, 1990

Hector P. Garica, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your letter to Clayton Williams regarding
problems of “Las Colonias.” Your thoughts on this matter are
important to Mr. Williams and he wants you to know that he is
always open to your suggestions.

Mr. Williams has visited one of these subdivisions and has
observed first hand the conditions of the “Colonias.” He
shares your concern about living conditions in these areas.
He has asked members of his staff to gather information on
such things as access to health care, education
opportunities, housing, etc. in the colonias.

Any information you could provide to us will be appreciated.
Thank you for writing to Mr. Williams as you did.

Sincerely,
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